

End of year reflections

As we close the chapter on another school year, we take this opportunity to celebrate the many achievements, memories, and moments of growth that have shaped our time together. It has been a particularly tricky year at The Globe, with its fair share of challenges and changes but through it all, our community has shown remarkable resilience, spirit, and unity.

We said goodbye to Mrs Kidd, welcomed Miss Drake, and now prepare to say farewell to her as well. In September, we look forward to welcoming Mr Mo officially, who brings fresh energy and ideas to our school community. We'd like to say a heartfelt thank you to all our parents and carers for your continued support, encouragement, and patience throughout the year, especially during the tougher moments. Your partnership truly makes a difference.

Despite the ups and downs, we have achieved so much together. From multiple residentials, exciting school trips (and even more trips!), to wonderful performances, plays, and musical achievements, it's been a year full of rich experiences. The children have explored their creativity through baking, embraced new challenges by learning instruments, and proudly ticked off their 11 Before 11 promises. Every corner of the school has been alive with activity, ambition, and joy.

This time of year also brings bittersweet goodbyes. We wave farewell to our amazing Year 6 pupils, who leave us with pride in their hearts and bright futures ahead. We know they'll go on to achieve great things and wish them the very best in their next adventure. We are also saying goodbye to several cherished staff members: Mrs Butcher, Miss Powell, Miss Nagle, Mrs Cottrell, Mrs Herridge, Mrs Crump, Mrs Rahman, Mrs Wade and Mrs Brooker. Each of them has made a lasting impact on our school, and we thank them sincerely for their dedication, kindness, and the countless ways they've enriched the lives of our children.

As we head into the summer break, we look forward to what lies ahead and to discovering what the future (and Mr Mo!) has in store for us all. Until then, have a wonderful summer: relax, enjoy the sunshine, and we can't wait to see you all in September.

Mrs Salvage

Attendance Heroes

Our KS1 winners this year

France 95.21%

Our KS2 winners this year South Korea 94.87%

O 01903 854970

office@theglobeprimary.co.uk Don't forget to report any absences on Studybugs.